Sports Boosters Meeting on 03 January 11
List of attendees:

Kathy Blystone, Pete Sullivan, Lesley Aschenbach, Beth Bednarek, Lesley Petty, Margie Smith, Jonathon Frohm, Mary Mann, Mike Mahoney, Sue Altshuler.

The meeting came to order at 6:30PM.

Pete Sullivan (President Report)

- Yip deals are all signed up as a source of additional income for the Sports Boosters.
-  EHF Consulting has been changed to 360 Strategies.  The Sports Boosters are waiting on an updated contract to view.

-  The Sports Boosters has rejoined the National Association of Boosters.  This gives the club liability insurance, director and officer coverage amongst other coverage.  For additional $25 a group can be added to the coverage for special events.

- Membership and advertising are down.

-  The main profit and money makers for the boosters are concessions and clothing sales.

-  Plan on contacting Herndon Y0outh Soccer and Herndon Optimist for payment on the loan.  Boosters paid the first two invoices toward the loan

Kirk Deutrich (2nd VP)

- No Report
Margie Smith (Spirit Wear)

- Wondering the status of paypal for the Sports Boosters.
- Sales were $4000 to date.
- There is a need to have two locks on the storage closet for the spirit wear.  Some merchandise was stolen for the closet.

Kathy Blystone (Secretary)

- No Report
Kerri Gilmore Mesiah (Volunteer Coordinator)

- No Report.

Beth Bednarek/ Lesley Aschenbach (Membership)

- Membership numbers to date:  21 Stinger, 12 Hornet, 135 Super Hornet, 37 Faculty/Coach

- Overall Sports Booster memberships down roughly 30-35%.

- An updated list of sponsors was sent to Bryon Hennessey for the program.
Leslie Petty (Newsletter) 

- No Report
Sue Altschuler, Kim Pease, Lani Shelton, Liz Goldsby (Concessions)

- There was a question asked about the when the teacher game against South Lakes is to be.
Dave Gaver (Treasurer)

- No Report
Bryon Hennessey ( 1st VP/Programs)

- No Report.
Jonathon Frohm (Assistant - Director of Student Activities)

- No Report
Mary Mann (Banquets)
- Looking for seven coaches to get reps to sell tickets for the banquet.  Swim and girls basketball are covered.
Mike Mahoney (Director of Student Activities)

- Herndon is looking for a girls tennis coach and a girls volleyball coach.
-  Faculty game against South Lakes is Mon. Jan. 24

-  Two school records were broken in the long jump and pole vault.

-  Boys basketball won the tournament held in Hilton Head, NC.

- Volleyball is offering a scholarship in Pat Smith’s name.

-  Outdoor concessions will be getting roll down windows.

-  South Lakes play at Herndon next week.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20PM.

The next Sports Boosters meeting is Monday, Feb. 7, 2011 at 6:30PM in the Career Center.

Upcoming Sports Booster Meeting Dates (subject to change)
Mon. Mar. 14 
Mon. Apr. 4 (Teacher Workday) 
Mon. May 2 
Mon. June 6
